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JUDtestimony

From: Kawehi Vim [kyim@hawaiianhumane.org]

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2008 1:39 PM

To: JUDtestimony

Subject: S83203, SD1 -- Relating to Animal Hoarding

FROM:

TO:
HEARING:
SUBJECT:

Kawehi Vim, Community Relations Director
Hawaiian Humane Society
House Committee on Judiciary
March 20, 2008, 2:25 p.m.
SB3203, SDl - Relating to Animal Hoarding

The Hawaiian Humane Society supports legislation that strengthens Hawaii's animal
welfare laws. However, SB3203, SD 1, in its current wording does not strengthen the
Humane Society's ability to better protect Hawaii's animals. If that is your intent then this
current language will not accomplish this.

KawehiYim
Community Relations Director
Hawaiian Humane Society
2700 Waialae Avenue
Honolulu, HI 96826
Phone: 808. 356.2212
Cell: 808.358.1960
Fax: 808.955.6034

www.hawaiianhumane.org
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